Next Hip-Hop G-Unit Soldier Rap Artist Lil Eazy E

Written by Robert ID2656
Thursday, 25 May 2006 14:28 -

In looking into all the rumors and speculation, and with the recent ‘leak’ of some of rap artist Lil
Eazy E’s material onto internet hip-hop and rap sites, ThugLifeArmy.com has been told that
‘“The Prince of Compton’, son of west coast hip-hop and gangsta rap legend Eric ‘Eazy E’
Wright; Lil Eazy E is signing with rap artist 50 Cents hip-hop click G-Unit.

This has been rumored for sometime. In a phone conversation, about the music of Lil Eazy E’s
that is finding its way to the internet, an unnamed source told ThugLifeArmy.com that some of
the tracks finding their way to the internet are off the album that was to drop; like ‘Letter to My
Home Boys’ produced by Johnny “J” (famous for his work with Tupac (2Pac) and others). Some
of the tracks are older tracks and some where put out for publicity earlier on (Like ‘Gangsta
Sh*t’), but there will be an entire new album coming.

We contacted our Virgin Records representative who confirmed that “this is pretty much true”.
When asked where that leaves Virgin Records we were told “the leave's Virgin exactly where
they were before they signed him. Keeping it moving and wishing him well.”

Other recent hip-hop and rap G-Unit signers include Spider Loc, Mobb Deep, Hot Rod, Olivia
and M.O.P..

We will have to wait to see if all the i’s are dotted and the t's are crossed, but for now it looks
like the west coast rap artist who is known as the Prince of Compton will be the newest G-Unit
soldier very soon. It seems to be a done deal so that should end the rumors and speculation.




